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LOCAL                                                         

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

  

CALLING FOR WRITTEN INPUTS ON THE INTEGRATED 
DEVELOPMENT PLAN (IDP) FOR 2014/2015  

 

Notice is hereby given that the Council of Matjhabeng Local Municipality noted the Draft Integrated Development 

Plan (IDP) at a full sitting on 26 March 2014 and resolved that it be subjected to a comprehensive public 

participation as required by the applicable law. 

In accordance with this resolution, the municipality has planned and scheduled face to face meetings with 

community members, and these are currently underway. However, it has come to the municipality's attention that 

some community members prefer to make written inputs instead, and an opportunity is hereby given to them  to 

do so by sending their inputs to the following e-mail address: idp@matjhabeng.co.za or 

gloria.smith@matjhabeng.co.za or fax number 0865696121. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
M. Lepheana 
Acting Municipal Manager                                                        Notice:    41/2014       

                      


